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Large class sizes can often lead to students being lost in the mix.  It can also lead to longer wait 
time for feedback on assignments. Timely feedback is crucial to student learning.  Larger class 
sizes also make it difficult for teachers to implement more hands on activities and give 
personalized attention to all groups while they work. I hope that we are able to pass the smaller 
class size caps to help benefit all students.  Thank you 
 
 



 


	Testimony of

